

Thursday 23rd February 2023

Dear Parents.

We are delighted to inform you that the 'I Love Reading' competition for this half term is focused on celebrating the 30th anniversary of the wonderful books by Julia Donaldson and Axel Scheffler, as well as the beloved author Roald Dahl. To compliment our World Book Day theme, we would like the children to write a book review about one of their favourite Roald Dahl or Julia Donaldson books.

Each review should include:

- The title of the book
- A brief summary of the book plot/events
- A number of stars out of five
- What you love about the book
- Who you would recommend the book to and why

See below for example reviews for books by other authors. You could use them as inspiration for your own book review format. If you would like a ready made template to fill in, please see Mrs Cain.







We would love to see as many entries as possible so please get involved and feel free to enter more than once. As always, we are excited to see what you come up with!

Yours sincerely,



Mrs Cain

Headteacher: Mrs Gail Bowskill

Caton Primary School, Broadacre, Caton, Lancashire. LA2 9NH

T 01524 770104 E <u>bursar@caton.lancs.sch.uk</u> W catonprimary.school